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, V' BOARD ORETHICS ' Advisory #1995-2
S88 Washington Blvd ..A

Stamford, CT 06904

September 28,1995
"bi;-- -

Mr. Frank Green

Dear Mr. Green:

Please refer to our letter to you ofAugust 31, 1995, in which we rendered an interim advisory
opinion because the Board lacked a quorum when we met with you on August 30.

To make our opinion official, we met with you on September 27, with a quorum (four members)
present. !
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The Board's conclusions remain the same, viz. - the fact that you are a city employee, docs not, by
itself, disqualify you from serving on the Personnel Commission. The Board also found that there
would not be any conflict in serving on the Commission except in such obvious situations as
reclassilicationofyour job description, or investigationofanyone in the chain of command from
you to the Personnel Director. In that case, you would recuse yourself.

Athanasios Loter
Chairman
Board ofEthics
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cc: Lois Pont-Briant, Town Clerk ^
Armie Summerville, Board ofRepresentatives
Board ofEtltics
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